THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL
(B6019 KIRKBY LANE, PINXTON) (40MPH SPEED LIMIT)
ORDER 2025 (4314)

STATEMENT OF REASONS

Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to
deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire.

The existing National Speed Limit (60mph) has been reduced to a 40mph speed
limit, on a section of the B6019 Kirkby Lane, Pinxton.

The 40mph Speed Limit has been introduced to reduce the speed of traffic due to the
presence of residential properties, help to improve road safety and help to reduce
road accidents along the route.



